
 
 
 
8 April 2015 
 
 
 
Jeremy Newman 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Tec  
Perth WA 6000 
 
 
 
By email: jeremy.newman@asx.com.au 
 
Dear Mr Newman 
 
Trading Halt 
 
The Company requests the securities of Kibaran Resources (KNL) be placed in a trading halt pending 
the release of a further announcement in relation to this morning’s Epanko Graphite Project Update. 
 
The trading halt is expected to end when the Company makes an announcement to the ASX no later 
than the commencement of trading on Friday 10th April 2015. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reasons why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Robert Hodby 
Company Secretary 
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